
You're Invited to Our Annual Science Fair! 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Science Fair, showcasing the innovative projects and 

experiments developed by our talented students. Join us to celebrate their hard work and 

creativity! 

Event Details: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

• Location: School Gymnasium 

Enjoy an evening filled with fascinating science demonstrations, hands-on activities, and the 

opportunity to engage with our enthusiastic young scientists! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to help us plan accordingly. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Science Fair Committee 


